
Submitter: James Marquard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3940 

We are writing to urge your opposition to HB3940A. Leave the Bottle Bill - as is - to 

continue its' role in a national successful program. We volunteer in our neighborhood 

each year, with SOLVE to pick up/clean up roadside trash. We see, in our small 

sampling of local efforts, how beneficial the existing Bottle Bill is. Fewer cans & 

bottles tells us that, as the saying goes, don't change something that works. 

 

Yes, Climate Crisis is changing wildfire defense. It is worsening and, as with many 

things, making it more costly. The answer is complex and demands addressing 

things more comprehensively. This is not the area to try to offer our thoughts 

regarding this. 

 

So, with this said, we urge opposition to HB3940A. 

 

Thank you, 

James Marquard 

Babetta Chiarito 


